CITY OF BRAWLEY
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF ADJOURNED MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Planning
Commission of the City of Brawley, California, scheduled for

August 2, 2017, has been rescheduled to the next regular meeting on
Wednesday, September 6, 2017, at 5:30 p.m., City Council Chambers, 383
Main Street, Brawley, California.

Dated: 7/7/2017

A ldnde. F3-F- 2017

Isa Tylendh, Planning Technician




